
WELCOME SPRING! 

BOOSTER PUMP STATION REPLACEMENT PROJECT  

APRIL-JUNE 2024

OUR AWESOME NEW
Booster Pump Station

was completed on
December 29, 2023.

COMING SOON!!
  

The District is planning a
SPECIAL OPEN HOUSE 
AND PUMP STATION 

TOUR for all SPUD
Customers

Watch for an upcoming
Announcement on a Date!

CLICK HERE TO TAKE A VIRTUAL TOUR

https://spud.specialdistrict.org/booster-pump-station-replacement-project


spud.specialdistrict.org 
is a great resource for more information

OUR BEAUTIFUL SIERRA VALLEY

OTHER NEWS & UPDATES

GROUNDWATER WELL PROJECT ON TRACK!!

SPUD received a grant from the Department of Water Resources (DWR) for construction
of a new Groundwater Well, in the amount of $799,730.  For those of you who might not
be aware, the District’s current and ONLY source of water supply is Railroad Springs.  A

new Well will serve as a secondary or alternative source of domestic Water and Fire
protection.   The Well Project is set to begin in the Summer of 2024.  

Stay tuned for more updates in the coming months!

THE MISSION OF THE SIERRAVILLE PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT IS TO PROVIDE A RELIABLE SUPPLY OF CLEAN, 

HEALTHY WATER TO OUR CUSTOMERS AT THE LOWEST POSSIBLE COST, 

IN ACCORDANCE WITH CALIFORNIA STATE WATER STANDARDS.

REMINDER!

All SPUD Customers have
access to a personal portal
called EYE ON WATER, to

view your water usage,
receive notifications in the

event of a possible leak, and
other helpful features.  
Simply download the 

App onto your Phone and
follow the set-up!

http://spud.specialdistrict.org/
http://spud.specialdistrict.org/

